

Neptune Township ~ Zoning Board of Adjustment

REGULAR MEETING CANCELLED FOR WEDNESDAY JULY 3, 2019

The Regular Meeting of the Neptune Township Zoning Board of Adjustment which has been duly constituted and advertised according to law has been **CANCELLED FOR JULY 3, 2019**.

The next meeting of the Zoning Board of Adjustment will be the Regular Meeting of August 7, 2019 at 7:30 PM.

Should you have any questions, please feel free to call the Board Office at 732-988-5200 Ext. 278.

Thank you.

Kristie Dickert, Administrative Officer Neptune Township Board of Adjustment